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Bus Incident near Evansburg

MAY 6, 2019 - At approximately 8 a.m. this morning, a school bus in Yellowhead County was involved
in an incident with another vehicle on its regular route to Evansburg schools. There were no reported

injuries and students were safely transported to their respective schools. The families of all students
have also been contacted.

The incident is under investigation by local police and Grande Yellowhead Public School Division.
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